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19th Jany 8.

Sir,

d copy of your letter of

the 17th Instant addressed to the

Minister of Justice, relative to the

proposed investigation into the

matter at issue between certain

members of the Walpole Island

Band of Indians as to the rights

of some of them who are upon

the pay-list to share in the

annuity paid to those Indians, has

been transferred to this Department.

In reply I beg to inform

you that the invesrigation into

the matter in question has

been

H. Bicher, Esq. J. C.

Barrister-at law.

London,

Ont.
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